
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  Neil Jensen, City Administrator 
 
SUBJECT:   Pool Caulking Project 
 
MEETING DATE:  May 16, 2023 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The Park Board recommend approval of another portion of the swimming pool concrete area to 
be caulked.  This keeps water from entering under the concrete and expanding in the winter.  
The cost of this section is $4,950 as highlighted in the attached quote. 
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Please approve the caulking quote from the Caulkers Company Inc. for $4,950 as outlined in the 
quote. 
 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Please make a motion to approve the caulking quote from the Caulkers Company Inc. for 
$4,950 as outlined in the quote. 
 

 




